
Tinti, Elisa

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Good afternoon, Elisa,

Please include the following email in my communication folder.

Thank you!

Andrea Shaut

Council President, City of Kingston

Shaut, Andrea
Monday, July B, 20241:53 PM

Tinti, Elisa

Pasti, Sara

Fw: Communication Regarding "No Parking Here To Corner" Signs in Ward 1

From: Pasti, Sara <Wardl-@kingston-ny.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 2:58 PM

To: Shaut, Andrea <ashaut@kingston-ny.gov>

Subject: Communication Regarding "No Parking Here To Corner" Signs in Ward 1-

Dear President Shaut,

I am respectfutty submitting a communication/request to instaLt two "No Parking Here To Corner" signs
on Lucas Avenue on either side of Ptymouth Street. Because I am asking for the signs to be instatted 30
feet from the each street corner, a resolution is required.

The reason for the request is that Ptymouth Street is that sightl,ines from this street onto Lucas are
[imited, in part due to the narrowness of the street. Constituents report near cottisions when drivers
make right or left turns onto Lucas Avenue because they have not been abte to see oncoming traffic.

Thank you for assigning this communication to the appropriate committee for discussion

Sincerety,

Sara

Sara Pasti

Ward L Alderwoman
Kingston Common Council
(84s) 3s2-2s19



Tinti, Elisa

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Hirsch. Michele
Friday, August 2,202410:13 AM
Shaut, Andrea
Tinti, Elisa; Schultheis, John
Fw: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Wurts St stop sign issue

sto psi g ns_wu rts_mcenteejpg

Good morning, President Shaut,

Ptease accept this communication for assignment in Pubtic Sarety in August. I woutd tike to request a

stop sign at the top of Wurts Street at McEntee Street now that the Wurts Street Bridge has reopened.

Thank you

With kind regards,

Michele Hirsch
Atderwoman, Ward 9

From: Britta ny Barna rd <ba rna rdb@ nyassem bly.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2,2024 3:26 PM

To: Hirsch. Michele <Ward9@kingston-ny.gov>
Subject: IEXTERNAL EMAIL] Wurts St stop sign issue

HiMichete,

Eiteen Ryan of 99 Wurts St is concerned about the speeding that happens on Wurts St as wetl as the lack of stop
signs at Wurts and McEntee (image attached, the yettow is where there are no stop signs). l'm wondering if you
could give me some background on the issue if it's atready been looked into that I can share with Eiteen. ln terms
of speeding, any thought to having a speed radar or something simitar to raise awareness?

Thanks!

Best,
Brittany

Brittany Barnard (she/her)
Director of Constituent/Support Services
Office of Assembtymember Sarahana Shrestha
324 Washington Ave. Suite #1 Kingston, NY 12401
O:845-338-9610
ATTENTION: This emait came from an externaI source. Do not open attachments or click on [inks from unknown
senders or unexpected emaits.
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